
 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders and the Public 

 

Notice of Delay in Publication of the 2024 Annual Report 

 

We wish to inform our shareholders and the general public that the Annual 
Report for the year 2024 was not published on 6th August 2025 as expected. 

The delay is due to the ongoing audit and review process by our external 
auditors, which is currently in its final stages. We are working closely with the 
auditors to complete the remaining procedures and finalize the report as soon 
as possible. 

We will inform the public of the new publication date of the Annual Report 2024 
once it is confirmed. An update will be provided on Monday, 11th August 2025. 

We sincerely apologize for the delay and any inconvenience caused. We 
appreciate your continued patience and understanding. 

07th August 2025 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  


